

REPUBLIC OF NAURU OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY FOR JUSTICE AND BORDER CONTROL DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE AND BORDER CONTROL Yaren District, Government Offices

Tel: (674) 5573,022. Email: ovalaublue@gmail.com

24th January, 2018

Public Notice – Commemorative Coins

The Government of the Republic of Nauru wishes to advise the public, especially numismatists and coin collectors, that various 'commemorative coins' claiming to be issued in the name of the Bank of Nauru after 2011 have been offered for sale to coin dealers and the general public.

The coins are being sold from the various websites. The coins are also being sold by dealers on eBay. The current (inclusive but not exclusive) list of these 'Fake' coins are on the Naurugov - website.

This site also lists all official coins up to 2011 and from 2016.

All are advised that these 'Fake coins' have never been approved by the Government of the Republic of Nauru.

Immediate action is being taken to investigate the perpetrators of these distributions along with a Cease and Desist Order issued to known sellers.

In the meantime, the Government of the Republic of Nauru is alerting any potential purchasers that these items are not authorised coins and have no legal tender status.

Graham Leung

Secretary for Justice and Border Control